
¿Qué vamos a 

aprender? 

(What are we going to 

learn?) 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

   

  

 

   

 

 

  

   

 

Year 3   

Reception 

Year 4 : This half term we will learn to name 

different sports and think about which sports 

we prefer in a class survey. 

Our challenge this half term will be to write 

independently in paragraphs (mostly from 

memory) using the correct part of the verb  

 

Reception :  

This half term we will learn how to name the 

members of our family. We will also listen to a 

story about Goldilocks in Spanish 

We will revisit our greeting, numbers and 

colours. 

 

 

Year 

5&6 

Year 5& 6:  

We will include our art and literacy 

skills in Spanish lessons in order to 

describe paintings by the Spanish 

painter Joaquín Sorolla.  

We will be using verbs in the 3rd 

person, adjectives and prepositions 

to give greater depth to our 

descriptions. 

 

At Key Stage 1 pupils will be responding to the 

language and speaking with support.   

In Key Stage 2 pupils will also be taking part in 

questions and answers, role-playing, reading and 

writing words in Spanish. 

 

All pupils are encouraged to take an active and creative part in lessons 

through memory games, songs, pair, group and team work.  The children 

develop language skills by discussing similarities and, differences and 

making links with other languages they already know.  

Why not encourage your child to teach you some of the words, phrases 

and songs he or she already knows? 

 

Year 1 &  2:.   

We will extend our number up to 30 so that we can 

say the date & birthdays in detail in Spanish. 

Learning about flags from Spanish speaking 

countries will help us to revise our colours. 

 

 

Year 1&2 

 

Year 4  

Year 3: We will use the months, the days of the 

week and use our numbers 1 – 31 with confidence 

so that we can say the date and birthdays in 

Spanish. Our challenge will be to ask and answer 

questions using a questionnaire about birthdays. 

A new topic of parts of the body will be our focus.  

This will include descriptions using adjectives.  
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Year 6 

It is time for our Language Ambassadors to visit El 

Catón school during the week beginning 3rd June 

2019 

 

The collaboration for this activity will be to learn 

about the different design and facilities provided in 

each partner school and then create their ideal 

version of each school.  

 

 

San Isidro Festival - Madrid 

May is a fun time to be in Madrid as the San Isidro 

festivals takes over the city for the whole month.  

During the day, the local population is treated to 

live music concerts in city squares, which later 

culminate in all night parties.  The fiesta de San 

Isidro is one of the largest festivals in Spain with a 

huge variety of attractions and activities.  

_________________________________  

 

¡Bienvenidos! 

                                         

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Summer 1 Curriculum Newsletter.  Look 

inside to see the fantastic things your child will be learning this 

half term. 

Year 6 Language Ambassadors will be preparing for the next 

study visit to El Catón school in Madrid.   

If you need to contact me please leave a message at the 

school office.  

 

Señora Alexander-Joseph  

_______________________________ 

  

 


